
 
 
 
 
 

April 11, 2003 
 
 
 
 
 
 
VIA E-MAIL & LEGAL MESSENGER ON 4/11/03 
Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 RE: In re the Petition of PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company, 
  For an Accounting Order Authorizing Deferral of Excess Net Power Costs 
  Docket No. UE-020417 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 

Enclosed please find the original and twelve copies of the Brief of Public Counsel and a 
copy of the certificate of service for filing in the above-entitled case.  For confirmation of 
receipt, I have enclosed a copy to be date-stamped and sent back to us in the enclosed self-
addressed, stamped envelope.   Also enclosed is a diskette containing the document. 

 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Robert W. Cromwell, Jr. 
 Assistant Attorney General 
 Public Counsel Section  
 (206) 464-6595 
 
RWC:cjw 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Service List (E-mail & First Class Mail) 


